
My comments relate to the following: 
 
 

 
 
To encourage participation by experienced practitioner into the TAFE workforce, 
TAFE teachers/tutors/trainers should have recognition of their qualifications that are 
the core of their teaching. 
 
TAFE institutes and private RTO’s working under the NTIS should be regulated by a 
Federal body to bring consistency into Higher Education teaching. 


